
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
For over 95 years, Biofarm is one of the first Romanian manufacturers of medicines and food 
supplements, concerned with finding the best solutions to improve health and to increase life 
quality for the patients in Romania. 
 
Currently, Biofarm is in TOP 3 manufacturers on the Romanian pharmaceutical market (OTC and 
nutritional supplements), a market marked by dynamism and competitive spirit. By its products and 
projects, it combines tradition with orientation towards the future, being strongly connected to the 
latest international trends in terms of over-the-counter drugs and nutritional supplements. 
 
With a competitive portfolio of over 200 products covering 61 therapeutic areas, Biofarm is aware 
of the importance of connecting with consumers, pharmacists and physicians in Romania, by 
innovative and, at the same time, modern marketing and promotion strategies. 
 
Developing new products and improving the portfolio represents key points of the company 
development strategy, a fact materialised in numerous product launches each year. 
 
Further development of the sales force, as well as continued investment in the research and 
development of products are important elements that contribute to the company position 
consolidation on the market. Having a stable position on the Romanian pharmaceutical market, 
Biofarm aims to improve its position on the international markets as well.   
 
Recently, on the company website, the business plan for 2016 was published. The proposed 
consolidation strategy ensures shareholders on the continuity of investment plans and of the 
dividends plan, even though figures do not indicate aggressive increases due to the current market 
conditions. The plan supports the company consolidation process in the current context of the 
pharmaceutical market. 
 
In the existent market context, Biofarm company aims for 2016: to increase the market share and 
to make more effective the operational activity in order to increase the profitability share. 
 
At the same time, Biofarm company continues to remain one of the Romanian companies with a 
long-term consistent and sustainable business plan.  
 
Under these conditions, the Board of Directors of Biofarm company proposes to the General 
Meeting of Shareholders the distribution of dividends for 2015, a fact that shows the permanent 
commitment of the management in the delivery of business indicators to company shareholders, as 
well as its involvement in the company development and consolidation process on the Romanian 
market. 
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